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Oregon's Vote By Mail work very well.  Don't change it!  Efforts to stop Vote By Mail 

are simply aimed at reducing the number of people voting.  With 75% of eligible 

Oregon voters casting ballots as opposed to other states that do not use Vote By Mail 

it is obvious the system works to allow citizens to participate in choosing our leaders. 


